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Honorable Commissioners, 

With all my heart I ask you to adopt SB525.  We absolutely MUST do this for air 

quality, noise abatement, and the health of the lawn crews.  There are electric tools 

to do the jobs--more quietly and without emissions. Lawn maintenance companies 

should be given incentives to make the switch QUICKLY, including for turning over 

gas-powered machinery, for (e.g.) vouchers good toward electric.   

Please adopt SB525. It's the right thing to do, and past time to do it. 

Thank you, 

Connie 


